I'm writing in support of support the continuation of the Emergency
Declaration and Limited Executive Orders. They are necessary to
protect the lives and health of the public as we endure this pandemic.

I am especially in favor of continuing Absentee Voting with Covid as an
excuse for everyone during the pandemic. We are still in a pandemic
with a mutating virus. Absentee voting is a needed so people can vote
safely and not risk fear of exposure or exposing other people.

Thank you,

Andrea Levine
Greenwich Connecticut



